
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, January 14, 2021 9: 10 AM 
Stefanie-Jo Osborn 
Jennifer Crawford 
RE: Docket 20200226; DN 01223-2021 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01307-2021 

Good morning, Stefanie. Per your instruction, we have changed the designation for Cape Haze and 
Kelsky Law Firm from interested persons to parties of record. 

'Dorothy :Menasco 
Office of Commission C[erk 
(850) 413-6770 

From: Stefanie-Jo Osborn <S0sborn@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 5:18 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Jennifer Crawford <jcrawfor@psc.state.fl .us> 
Subject: RE: Docket 20200226 

Good afternoon, 

Yes, this should be a docket filing. Yes, they should be designated as parties of record. 

Thank you, 

~anie-fl ~ 
Economic Regulation Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
(850) 413-6175 

~ ~Ul!llc-t 

,S il\\ =._.,n~ 
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PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 2:51 PM 
To: Stefanie-Jo Osborn 
Cc: Jennifer Crawford 
Subject: Docket 20200226 

Good afternoon, Stefanie, 
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CLK received the document shown in the screenshot below (link to document also included 
below).  Should this be a docket filing or placed in correspondence?  We have added Kelsky Law Firm 
and Cape Haze Property Owners Association, Inc. as interested persons in the docket.  Please also 
advise if they should be designated as parties of record. 
  

 
  
\\fp3\filings\psc\library\filings\2021\01223-2021\01223-2021.pdf 
  
Thank you for your help, 
  
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
(850) 413-6770 
 


